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Dear Julian, 

 
Modification Proposal 0193 - Removal of Certain “Gas not made available for off-take” 
Provisions from the UNC. 
  
Thank you for providing Scottish and Southern Energy plc (SSE) with the opportunity to 
comment on the above Modification Proposal. 
 
SSE is supportive of proposal 0193.  
 
In agreement with the proposer, SSE believes that without such a modification the UNC will 
be subject to dual governance, with the consequential risk of duplicating any liabilities 
unavoidable. 
 
 The removal of functions J3.5.2 and J3.11.6 (a) from the UNC as well as the removal of the 
Group Limit for Compensation Group J as detailed in section V10 (e)(vi) will remove the 
potential for conflicting rules regarding compensation payable. 
 
Please do not hesitate to give me a call if you wish to discuss this further. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Jeff Chandler 
Gas Strategy Manager 
Energy Strategy 


